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Applied Development, LLC Lands Spot on $25 Billion Contract  
with U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs 

 
 
Baltimore, MD, June 12, 2018 - The U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) has awarded Applied Development, LLC a 
place on the $25 billion Veteran Enterprise Contracting for Transformation and Operational Readiness (VECTOR) 
contract. Applied Development won against hundreds of firms to be part of a select group of companies providing 
professional, administrative, and general management support services to the VA. 
 
"As a service-disabled veteran-owned business, Applied Development is thrilled to deepen our commitment to the 
nation’s veterans through VECTOR,” said Kimberly Citizen, Applied Development Chief Executive Officer. “We look 
forward to using our VA knowledge and proven expertise to address the agency’s complex challenges.” 
 
VECTOR is a multiple-award, indefinite-delivery/indefinite-quantity contract. It has a five-year base period with five 
option years. Contractors compete for task orders across five categories. Applied Development was awarded the 
contract to deliver training and analysis services. 
 
Applied Development, LLC helps federal clients build high-performing teams with program management, business process 
improvement, management analysis, and training. Applied Development is an SBA 8a, economically disadvantaged woman-
owned (EDWOSB), service-disabled veteran-owned (SDVOSB), and HUBZone firm. Learn more about our award-winning 
capabilities at www.applied-dev.com. 
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